
 

Report for November 2021

November is a month of Thanksgiving, and we are so thankful for all the Lord 
is doing here in Topeka.  We are thankful for the churches that He uses to 
send support our way. We are thankful for each person and family that are 
praying for us.  We are truly blessed more than we deserve.  


This month we were blessed with 1 baptism, 4 visitors 
and an average attendance holding steady at 12.  We 
also continue to reach out to our community and build 
relationships with our neighbors.  In fact, one of our 
neighbors has shared several prayer needs.  


The Lord blessed us with a temporary meeting 
place to worship in.  We can accommodate up to 
30 people in our shop for church services.  This will 
save us thousands of dollars.  We are working to 
improve the usability of this building.  This month 
we were blessed with an offering to be able to 
pour a sidewalk to the building from our home.  
Now, we want to turn our attention toward painting 
and improving the inside.  We hope to be able to 
paint all the walls, finish some interior walls in my 
office, and paint the floor.  Any offerings for this 
may be sent to Shining Light BC, 5210 NW Melba, Dr, Topekas, KS 66618


This month I also traveled to Louisiana for the Louisiana state meeting, and 
was blessed to be part of a faith promise revival at Southside BC, in Smithville, 
MO with Pastor Jack Slay.  We are so thankful for the opportunities that we get 
to brag about what the Lord is doing here in Topeka, KS.  If your church would 
like to hear more, I am available to come and share.  
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Ministry Support


(Offerings received by Shining Light Baptist Church)


Landmark MBC, Vian, OK. $100.00

Unity MBC, Sunnyvale, CA.                 $250.00

Anonymous. $500.00


We are so thankful for the churches that have 
partnered with us in this ministry.  Your prayers and 
support are so appreciated. 
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Receipts for Support

Baring Cross MBC Missions Account -  
Emmanuel MBC - Bogalusa, LA 
Florence Street Baptist Church - Broken Arrow,  
Highland Baptist Church - Oklahoma City, OK 
New Home MBC - Pine Bluff, AR 
Unity Baptist Church Mission Account - DeWitt, 

Walnut Hill MBC - Vivian, LA 
Zion Missionary Baptist Church - Roland, OK $50.00

TOTAL $1,450.00

Receipts for Salary

Eastside MBC - Minden, LA 
Secretary of Missions - Texarkana, AR 

$815.00

$3,260.00

TOTAL $4,075.00

TOTAL FOR THE MONTH $5,525.00

$4,075.00

 TOTAL $4,075.00

$200.00

DISBURSEMENTS 
Salary Account 

Everett Ledbetter - Salary 

Support Account 

Everett Ledbetter - Housing 
Everett Ledbetter - Insurance $659.00

 TOTAL $859.00

 TOTAL DISBURSED $4,934.00
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